
  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
September 9, 2021 
 
To: Dr. Kimberly Espy, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs; Dr. Taylor 
Eighmy, President 
From: Faculty Senate 
 
Subject: Covid-19 Planning 
 
 
The Faculty Senate thanks the administration for its leadership during the COVID 
pandemic.  While the move to on-line for the first three weeks of the current semester is 
inconvenient and challenging in a number of ways, the Faculty Senate realizes this policy is 
for the greater good during the current severe outbreak in San Antonio, and the Faculty 
Senate appreciates the actions you have taken.  Moving online saved lives and helped to 
preserve the health of UTSA’s faculty, students, and staff. 

 
 


